
Hi everyone! 
 
Last session the topic was math and logic. We played a lot of fun logic and number games 
such as sudoku, kenken, etc. If you daughter liked these games and wanted to do some 
more there are links below for both games.  
 
Our next session is December 6th. There is no class on Thanksgiving week. 
 
https://www.websudoku.com/ 
https://www.kenkenpuzzle.com/play_now 
 
Have a great weekend! 
Celine on behalf of Ladies in Training 
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